

Palmetto Knife News

46

Editor: Gene Ravan

September 2021

Our 46th. Year www.palmettocutleryclub.org

P.O. Box 1356 Greer, SC 29652

news@palmettocutleryclub.org

Not much has been going on in the Palmetto Club Knife Arena for the last couple of months. It has been almost a stand still since the May show. So, it is definitely time to get kicked off and have something happen!

The 2020 Club Knife, the John Primble, is on order. The cut off date for ordering was last month. A total of 21 was sold and will be etched and serial numbered as shown. Two (2) additional knives will be order for members which will NOT be etched or serial numbered. These will not be counted as club knives and will be plain John Primble pearl handle knives.

Meanwhile, it is time to start focusing on the 2021 Club Knife. What will it be? Hopefully this can be determined before the year runs out.



Our next scheduled meeting will be Tuesday, September 7, 2021, 7:00 PM.



Newsletter Information

If you have any information which you would like to include in the monthly newsletter, please get it to Gene Ravan by email at news@palmettocutleryclub.org or by calling 404-452-2553